
 

 

  

LIFE IN THE SPIRIT                   
  SEMINAR 

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 1 

 9 am – 4:30pm 

 

ST ANNE’S CHURCH, ROOM 1, 
1015 SE 182 PORTLAND  

 
 

In 2008, Pope Benedict XVI said, “Today I would like 
to extend this invitation to everyone. To rediscover 
the beauty of being baptized in the Holy Spirit, to be 
aware again of our Baptism and our Confirmation, 
sources of grace that are always present.  Let us ask 
the Virgin Mary to obtain a renewed Pentecost for 
the Church, again today”. 

 


